
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[School Name]  

[School Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Principal's Name or Admissions Committee], 

I am writing to express my interest in enrolling my child, [Child's 

Name], in the Kindergarten program at [School Name] for the upcoming 

academic year. As a [brief introduction about yourself, e.g., "dedicated 

parent with a passion for early childhood education"], I believe that 

[School Name] offers the nurturing environment and foundational skills 

that [Child's Name] will benefit from immensely. 

[Child's Name] is currently [age] years old and has shown great 

enthusiasm for learning. [Include a sentence or two about your child's 

interests or strengths, e.g., "He/She loves reading, engaging with peers, 

and exploring the world around him/her."] 

We are particularly drawn to [School Name] because of [mention any 

specific programs, values, or teaching philosophies that appeal to you, 

e.g., "its strong emphasis on creative learning and community 

involvement"]. We believe that the approach taken by your educators will 

complement [Child's Name]'s natural curiosity and eagerness to learn. 

Attached to this letter, you will find the required application forms and 

additional documents as per your enrollment guidelines. We appreciate 

your consideration of our application and would be grateful for the 

opportunity to discuss [Child's Name]'s potential enrollment further. 

Thank you for your time and attention. We look forward to the possibility 

of joining the [School Name] community. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Signature (optional if sending electronically)] 


